
The Huntsville-Area Metropolitan Planning Organization is 
seeking public comment on the proposed FINAL 2050 Long-Range 
Transportation Plan that will be considered for adoption by the 
MPO Policy Board at the March 19, 2025 meeting.

What is the Long-Range Transportation Plan (LRTP)? 

The Long-Range Transportation Plan (LRTP) is a road map of transportation 
projects, both funded and visionary, for the next 25 years in the Huntsville MPO 
study area. In order for a state or Federal transportation project to get funding, it 
must be included in the LRTP. A new LRTP is released by the MPO staff every 
five years, but is amended as projects warrant.

Come Join Us! 
TRiP 2050 Update

 Public Participation Meetings 

1. North Huntsville Public Library - 3011 Sparkman Dr. N, Suite A, Huntsville, AL 35810
Wednesday, February 5, 2025 - 3:00PM - 5:00PM

2. Madison Public Library -  142 Plaza Boulevard, Madison, AL 35758
Monday, February 10, 2025 - 3:30PM - 5:30PM

3. South Huntsville Public Library - 7901-L Bailey Cove Road, Huntsville, AL 35802
Wednesday, February 19, 2025 - 4:00PM - 6:00PM

TRiP 2050 is available for review on the MPO's website: www.huntsvillempo.org/2050-lrtp/. 
Comments can be sent to the MPO's email address: longrangeplanning@huntsvilleal.gov.

Persons with disabilities should contact the Huntsville-Area MPO prior to the meeting to request 
special assistance and specify the type of assistance needed.
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